
SD 7/25

For more information, 
contact us at  

800-257-4044 or visit otpco.com.

Customer notice

The South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
approved our request to increase our Energy 
Efficiency Partnership (EEP) Cost Recovery 
Rider. This rider allows us to recover costs 
associated with energy-efficiency programs 
and education for our South Dakota customers. 

The factor increased approximately 39% 
from $0.00134 per kilowatt-hour (kWh) to 
$0.00187 per kWh and begins July 1, 2025. 
The table below shows residential customer 
impacts at different kWh levels.

Monthly residential customer impacts
250 kWh  $0.34 to $0.47 increase $0.13
500 kWh  $0.67 to $0.94 increase $0.27
750 kWh  $1.01 to $1.40 increase $0.40
1,000 kWh $1.34 to $1.87 increase $0.53
1,500 kWh $2.01 to $2.81 increase $0.79
2,000 kWh $2.68 to $3.74 increase $1.06


